
Choral Engstrom and Carol McBride

welcome 


The Dogwood Garden Club 
to 


“Raccoon Hollow”

4501 Puerta del Sol Road 

Camino 
Wednesday, June 5, 2019 @ 11:00 AM 

Monthly meeting and catered lunch provided by

Fresh Mex 

Melissa Cowan, Owner Designer 
of Placerville Florist.  

Melissa will be speaking about  California Roses. 



 Choral’s home is located in the community of Rancho del Sol. The main cross street is 
Snows Road. Arrangements will be made to have the main gate open for guests, You will 
see stone pillars with a sign “Raccoon Hollow.” 

 See directions below.


Please wear comfortable shoes and bring a folding chair.


————————————————————————————————————
Buffet lunch will include marinated chicken, carnitas pork, rice, refried beans, black beans, corn 
and flour tortillas, chips, three salsas, sour cream, guacamole, condiments, and cupcakes for 

dessert. 
Water and assorted cold drinks 

Buffet lunch is $20 

Please reserve your lunch by making your check out to : “Dogwood Garden Club”


And mail it to:  Carol McBride, 4850 Questa Mirada Ct., Camino, CA 95709


No later than Monday, May 27th 
If you choose to forego the catered lunch, you are welcome to bring your own meal.

——————————————————————————————————————————


Directions 

From Carson Road in Camino 

take


Snows Road for approximately 2 miles

to the


Rancho del Sol entrance on the left

come in on the main 

Puerta del Sol Road 

exactly 1 mile to

4501 Puerta del Sol Road on your left


Enter under the covered bridge and make an immediate right turn on the gravel drive 
around the pond 

Follow the signs and park on the flat grassy area to the East of the pond.




From Pleasant Valley Road

turn on to


Newtown Road 
right on to


Snows Road 
turn Right at the Rancho del Sol entrance


Stay on the main road Puerta del Sol Road exactly 1 mile

to


4501 Puerta del Sol Road 
Enter under the covered bridge, and make an immediate right on the gravel road around 

the pond 
Park on the flat grassy area to the East of the pond.


And a big “Thank you” to our treasured Mary Bourn, for inviting our guest speaker.



